
FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

DISCUSSION OF AGENDA ITEMS MEETING MINUTES 

ST. AVOLD ROOM 

JANUARY 23, 2017 

6:00 P.M. 

 

Present: Mayor Nat Robertson 

 

Council Members Katherine K. Jensen (District 1); Kirk 

deViere (District 2); H. Mitchell Colvin, Jr. (District 3); 

Chalmers L. McDougald (District 4); Robert T. Hurst, Jr. 

(District 5) (arrived at 6:05 p.m.); William J. L. Crisp 

(District 6); Larry O. Wright, Sr. (District 7); 

Theodore W. Mohn (District 8); James W. Arp, Jr. 

(District 9) 

 

Others Present: Douglas Hewett, City Manager 

 Kristoff Bauer, Deputy City Manager 

 Karen McDonald, City Attorney 

 Kevin Arata, Corporate Communications Director 

 Rob Stone, Engineering and Infrastructure Director 

 Members of the Press 

 

 Mayor Robertson called the meeting to order and reviewed the 

consent agenda. 

 

 Mr. Douglas Hewett, City Manager, proposed to revise the action 

of Item 6.06, extension of Memorandum of Understanding with Prince 

Charles Holding, to authorize extensions up to March 15, 2017. 

 

 Discussion ensued on the proposed change. 

 

 Mr. Hewett advised consistent with City Council’s interest, they 

would have Hurricane Matthew updates on each meeting agenda beginning 

tonight. 

 

 Mayor Robertson inquired about the proposed resolution under Item 

6.05, Pathways for Economic Mobility Resolution of Support; 

specifically, revising the wording regarding the creation of programs. 

 

 Council Member Jensen stated she had just been advised that 

Shawcroft Road would not be repaired until December.  Discussion 

ensued regarding the time frame which was originally stated as August 

and what could be done to expedite the repairs. 

 

 There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 

6:55 p.m. 


